UNIVERSITY OF MIN'ESOTA
Dopartment of Physicel Education and Athletlcs

[{inneapolis, Iinnesota

October 24, 1941

Desr Dr. Allien:

The University of liianesotz 1s attempting
to set un policies relative to the recommendation for deferr-
nent of training of students who have been called for military
gservice and I have been asked to furnish the committee with
facts with regard t$o0 physical education.

I am, therefore, apnealing to you for help
in the way of supnlying information concerning current trends
end practices in other parte of the country. Will you plezse
£ill in the enclosed form end return it to me a8 soon as 1s
convenient. Thank you for your help. '

Very truly yours,

Louis f. Keller
Agsistant Director




